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20th July 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
YEAR 11 RESULTS DAY 2021 
 
Year 11 exam results will be released on Thursday 12th August. We would like to 
invite you to collect your child’s results on this day between 10am and 12noon. 
 
Results will be collected from a table at the front of the school (weather permitting).  
 
Any exam certificates already issued will also be given out alongside the results, we 
will notify you as and when we receive further certificates for you to collect. 
 
Unfortunately, exam certificates cannot be posted and therefore if you are unable to 
attend school on this date and time then we will need to keep your results in school 
until school reopens on September 2nd when you can collect them from the main 
reception during school hours. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs A Williams 
Deputy Headteacher 
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